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By MARG^HAYLOCK

Staff Reporter
Police divers were still

searching the Bay of Quinte
early today for a 56-year-old
prominent Belleville business-
man, missing since Suday

Ontario Provincial Police at
Picton were still refusing to
Identify the man at press time
but a source close to the family
said he is Stuart McDougall, of
RR. 1, Belleville, president of
Lome McDougall Insurance
Agencies Ltd.

Police said the search, centred
near Gull Island between
Belleville and Point Anne, was
called after someone observed
an empty motorboat going in
circles.

Born at North Bay, Mr.
McDougall served as an air
gunner in the Second World War
and has lived in Belleville for
the past 30 years. He is a
member of the Belleville Club
and the Bay of Quinte Yacht
Club.
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